
TAFT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Taft Union High School District will hold a public hearing on August 21, 2023, to gather public
input regarding the potential composition of trustee area boundaries.

The Taft Union High School District’s Board of Education is currently elected under an “at-large”
election system, where Board members are elected by voters of the entire District. On August 7,
2023, the Board voted to begin the process to establish by-trustee area elections. In a by-trustee area
election system, each Board member must reside within the designated trustee area boundary and is
elected only by the voters in that trustee area. On August 21, 2023, the Board will hold the first of
two public hearings to gather input on composition of potential trustee areas pursuant to Elections
Code section 10010.

The public hearing is scheduled as follows:

DATE TIME LOCATION

Monday,
August 21, 2023

7:30 p.m. Taft Union High School District’s
Board Room
701 Wildcat Way,
Taft, CA 93268

The public is invited to participate and make comments during the public hearing. If you have
any questions regarding this public hearing, please contact Julie Valdez at 661-763-2330 or
jvaldez@taftunion.org.
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